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Please note the following pin change for CSR’s XSPI adapter. 

Some laptop PCs do not have Pin 25 of the printer (parallel) port connected to ground. This means that the CSR 
XSPI adapter will not work with these PCs. 

XSPI adapters are now manufactured by CSR with Pin 24 connected to ground. From now on, this configuration 
will ship under the existing stock code. 

Other than this pin change, the adapter is identical to the original. To tell the difference between models, check 
the pin-end of the adapter and note whether the top left pin is 24 or 25. 

 

Figure 1: XSPI Adapter Current Model (Pin 24 Ground) 

 

 

Figure 2: Figure 2: 24-Pin XSPI Adapter Old Model (Pin 25 Ground) 

 

If your current adapter does not work, please contact CSR Sales for a free replacement. 


